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Driffield Northfield Infant School 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Before sending out information in the next day or 

so, about how school will operate at the beginning 

of  the Autumn term we wanted to send out this 

newsletter to say a few thank yous, farewells and 

welcomes. 

Year 2  

Good luck at your new schools.  We are  
going to miss you all and wish you all the 
very best for the future.  We are looking 
forward to getting together for a leavers 

disco as soon as it is safe to do so. 

 

Thank You 

 

A huge thank you goes out to our whole 
school community who have supported one 
another during this very difficult  academic 
year.  Thank you to the staff who have worked 
tirelessly during  lockdown to ensure families 
have been supported with work for home 
learning and providing essential childcare for 

the children of keyworkers. 

Baby News 

We are sure you will join us in sending congratulations 
to Mrs. Wainwright who delivered a healthy baby girl at 
the beginning of July.  We also welcome Miss. Kelly 
who will the  Butterflies class alongside Mrs. Buckton 

whilst Mrs. Wainwright is on maternity leave.                                          

Congratulations also to Mrs. Davies who will 
begin her maternity leave at the beginning of 
September.  We look  forward to another safe 
arrival!                                                            

We are also very pleased to welcome Miss. 
Dean back after her maternity leave. 

                                                               Friends of Northfield 

A huge thank you goes to our fantastic group of Friends who organise so many lovely events for 
the school which in turn raises lots of money to enhance the experiences we 
have can offer the children.  Although we have not been able to hold all our   
usual events this year the group has worked to organise the Christmas Bingo 
and the Toy Sale.  The money raised from these events have been used to buy 
additional resources in each year group and paid for the ice creams at the      
pantomime.  Thank you to everyone who has supported these events too, as 
without your support they would not have been such a success.  A special thank 
you goes to Mrs. Burton and Mrs. Sims who have supported the Friends for a 
long time, but now leave us as their children move to new schools. 

Farewell to Mrs.   

Irvine and Miss     

     Warcup.  

After many years working in       

education Mrs. Irvine has decided 

now is the time to retire and Miss. 

Warcup will be moving to a new 

role at the Junior School after 18 

years working here as a Teaching 

Assistant.  We wish them all the 

very best and thank them for their 

dedication and hard work. 



Dates  
 

Tuesday 8th September— Start of  the Autumn Term 

Thursday 22nd October    —   Break up for Half  Term Holiday  

 

Monday 2nd November—   Return to School  

Friday 18th December  — Break up for Christmas Holiday 

 

Tuesday 5th January     — Return to School  

Friday 12th February    — Break up for Half  Term Holiday  

 

Monday 22nd February—Return to School  

Friday 26th March — Break up for Easter Holiday 

 

Monday 12th April— Return to School  

Monday 3rd May—   Closed for Mayday 

Thursday 27th May — Break up for Half  Term Holiday 

 

Monday 7th June— Return to School  

Friday 23rd July— Break up for Summer Holiday 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Thank You 
 

We would also to say that we are very proud of all our children 
and their achievements throughout this unusual year.   

We would also like to thank you for your continued support and 
with helping your children with their learning from home. 

Have a wonderful summer, stay safe and we look forward to 
seeing you when we return in September. 

‘All Moving 

Forward     

Together’  


